
Soc 142 and 185P
****1) Do not spend too many hours grading. We are given less than 10 hours of reader money per grader for each midterm. This means that you can only spend 5 to 6 minutes grading each student’s test on each midterm, which means 2.5 to 3 minutes per question (since you grade typically one page, with 2 questions). Learn to find a pace that allows you to grade one question in a little less than 3 minutes. It is less important to make tiny discriminations between 5.5 and 5.0 points than learn which people earn 1, 2, 3 or 4 points per question. The goal is to separate the serious students (at 5 to 6 points) from the less serious students. Call John (at 967-4995) if you have any questions. 

2) Create a valuable, information packed key. The students are encouraged to study the KEY outside of John’s office door (at SSMS 3014), because it can help them see how to improve the quality of their answers. 

3) The following abbreviations are used in grading to help you figure out what you are doing right and wrong in your answers. They can help students learn how to improve their answers. The graders marks have the following meanings: 
, OK, +
=>
you are hitting good points.

X, wrong
=>
errors.

OT

=>
Off Track. You are writing about things 


 


not asked for in the question. 

R or RR
=>
Rambling, Redundant, Repetitious, which





keeps you from earning maximum points. 

TS

=>
your answer is Too Short or Too Skimpy




to earn full credit. 

SK

=>
See the Key for correct & full answer.  

egng

=>
example not good or not appropriate.

ltb

=>
list too brief. You need to put down more





detail to earn full credit. 

4) If you think of any new questions that you think would be good on the tests, please write them down and give them to John. One of John’s jobs is to create test questions and design each test. If you see anything wrong with any of the tests, see the next paragraph. 

5) If you see any problems in the structure of your job, 142, 142 tests or anything else, please inform John about the problems. One of John’s jobs is to try to debug the system and make things better. You can contact him in person, by phone (967-4995), by note, or by anonymous messages. Let him know what seems to be going wrong, and give him as many suggestions as you can for alternative ways to work things that would solve the problem. 




Always record the total grades on the top of the last page of the test booklet, so the students’ friends cannot see the total grade at the time when the tests are returned. 

Privacy is important, and UCSB guarantees students that they will have privacy about their grades. We can comply by simply putting the total grade on the top of the last page of each test. 

